
From: Barbara Morrissey
To: Joel Gagnon
Subject: ACCJC and on line tutoring
Date: Monday, December 05, 2016 2:10:17 PM

Joel,
I want to let you know that NetTutor has been purchased and there is a group meeting this week to
work out the logistics of the implementation.  The service should be up and running by  January.  It
will provide on line tutoring 24/7 and we are eagerly waiting to see what the demand will be.  We
have purchased 800 hours so there should be more than enough hours to last for at least one year. 
 More to follow.
 
Regards,
 

Barbara
 
Barbara Morrissey, M.S., M.S.,
Dean of Student Services
Las Positas College
3000 Campus Hill Drive
Livermore, CA 94551
925.424.1420
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